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FRIDAY FAMILY UPDATE #13 

November 19, 2021 
 
Good afternoon AMS Families! 
 
Quarter one report cards and  Fall 2021 NWEA Family Reports went out in the mail today and 
should be arriving home sometime next week.  Please remember that you can always check 
PowerSchool for the most up to date grade information.  If you have any questions about the report 
card or the NWEA report please contact your student’s teachers. 
 
Pooled Covid testing began this week at AMS.  Students did a great job!  We are hoping to 
significantly increase the number of students participating in our pooled testing program.  This can 
be a powerful mitigation strategy when participation is high. Click here for more information on 
pooled testing:  Auburn School Department Pooled Testing Update 
 
I am excited to announce the creation of a new Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) at AMS.  The 
Auburn Middle School School Parent Advisory Committee’s role will be  to provide advice and 
guidance to AMS administrators relating to our school goals, programs, activities, resources, and 
services in order to help us  achieve our goal of providing each child with the best education 
possible.  If you are interested in being a member of the AMS Parent Advisory Committee please 
send me an email directly indicating why you are interested in being a part of this important work.  
My direct email address is rgriffin@auburnschl.edu 
 
Athletic information can be found on our AMS Athletics Website. Please contact Anthony 
Timberman with any questions related to athletics.  His email is atimberman@auburnschl.edu 
 
Our school website can be found here: AMS Website 
 
Here is a link to the daily family COVID Screener.  Covid Daily Health Screener. 
 
Please remember that students only have school next Monday and Tuesday.  Thanksgiving break 
begins on Wednesday.  There will be no Friday Family Update next week. 
 
 
Enjoy the weekend! 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zDiImvjS9YccenM2E4fwMmPfTAYNgvh3/view?usp=sharing
mailto:rgriffin@auburnschl.edu
https://sites.google.com/auburnschl.edu/ams-athletics/home
mailto:atimberman@auburnschl.edu
https://ams.auburnschl.edu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j-TSJ3LFUZzhLNOvbD9NzP1DXIrTWnSS/view?usp=sharing


Sincerely, 
 

 
Bob Griffin 
Principal, Auburn Middle School 


